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Josephine Shamaly <josephine.shamaly@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 16, 2024 at 9:24 AM
To: mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org

Dear Woodbridge Board of Education Members,

We are writing to you as concerned parents over the recent removal of technology from the sixth grade curriculum. Qur
son was disappointed to share that he will no longer have technology class at school. This is a class that he both enjoys
and learns real life applicable skills. Technology is our present and will continue to take us into the future. If want our
children to be prepared for what's ahead, we can't ignore the importance of technology use and safety. We urge you to
reinstate technology to the sixth grade curriculum.

Sincerely,

Josephine and Kerry Shamaly

Sent from my iPhone
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